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Please help prevent additional youth deaths, injuries and threats by gun by passing 

SB 243. We know there is an increase in the number of young adults in Oregon who 

are gaining possession if firearms that they are not trained to use, and are not 

suitable for recreational hunting. Many of these guns are used to kill, injure, or terrify 

other youth across our state. Thank you. 


